Tom and Patty Angerer
2225 Bluebell Avenue
Boulder, Colorado 80302

June 12, 2008

Response to request for comment regarding Salim, Angerer v. Marshall

The fence removed by Dana Marshall marked the back boundary of the Salim’s and
Angerer’s properties since the 1960°s. The previous owners of the Marshall property,
never once in 25 years acted in any manner that would indicate that they believed
otherwise.

When Dana Marshall, after having owned the property for a matter of weeks, took it upon
herself to remove the boundary fence, the Angerers and Salims, because of flood plain
and wetland regulations, were forced to take action to quiet title to the boundary. As a
result of the court ruling the deeds to all of the properties will be changed to reflect the
reality that has existed for over 25 years.

We feel that it is unfortunate that Ms. Marshall was led to believe that the fence was hers
to do with as she pleased. And we regret that we have had to spend tens of thousands of
dollars in order to have the opportunity to repair our fence.

Tom and Patty Angerer



